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COVID-19 PRECAUTIONS 

 

Here at Neuro-Spine Florida & Florida Neurosurgery we value your wellbeing, and in doing so 

will have made a few changes in our office in response to the growing concern around the   

Coronavirus. We would like to share these changes with you and appreciate your cooperation in 

our efforts to minimize the potential spread of this virus in our community. 

 

What We Are Doing Differently 

• We have increased the frequency and areas of sanitation with the recommended cleaning   

products according to CDC guidelines 

• We request that any patient reschedule their appointment if they have any of the following 

1. Traveled Internationally or to affected areas 

2. Encountered someone with the virus or suspected to have the virus 

3. Experiencing cough, fever, or any flu-like symptoms 

• NO VISITORS We kindly ask that patients only come into the office at this time 

 

What to Expect During Your Appointment 

• Temperature checks for everyone that enters our clinic 

• Hands MUST be washed/sanitized prior to entering exam rooms 

• We are requiring the use of face masks, and have them readily available if needed 

 

If for any reason you need an appointment but still are not ready to return in-office, we have    

telemedicine options ready to be scheduled. https://providers.beam.health/neurospine/ 

 

Again, we thank you for assisting us in providing you and our staff with a healthy environment. 

 

Kind Regards, 

Dr. Ben H. Guiot & Staff 

http://www.nsflns.com/
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